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March 23, 1998 

Mr. Esahag Haidarian 
Cha irman, Parish Council 
Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 
P.O. Box 143 
South M ilwaukee, Wl 53172 

Dear Mr. Haidarian : 

We have reviewed your 1997 Annual Report and the accompanying 
documents . We find the following deficienc ies in your report and 
ask that you correct them and return the corrected information to 
our office. 

1 . Who preci sely left the Parish Council and who are the new or 
re-elected Counc il members ? 

2. There appears to be no election made , rather an acclamation 
of all present according to your minutes . 

3 . Who replaced Rose Huda on the Parish Council? 

Please provide us with the necessary information in order for us to 
render a decision on your Parish Assembly . 

With prayers , 

Archb ishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 


